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BUSINESS BURGLARY  
AT TOYS-R-US 
(Video Available) 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred 
at Toys-R-Us located at 1600 North Federal Highway on Friday, November 28, 
2008, at approximately 1:00 A.M.  Fort Lauderdale Police Officers were 
responding to the business as a result of an audible alarm when it was found 
opened. 
 
Preliminary investigation revealed that the suspects entered through the rear 
receiving door and smashed the display cases and went into the electronic stock 
room and began to remove merchandise.  The loss of this burglary includes 
IPods, PSP game systems, video games, GPS’s and cameras. 
 
The surveillance video shows at least four male suspects.  Three of the suspects 
were wearing black hoodies and the fourth was wearing a white hoody. All of the 
suspects were wearing what appeared to be white gloves. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Burglary Division is requesting help from 
the public in identifying any of the burglars.  Anyone with information is 
encouraged to contact Sergeant Cathy Fromm-Jenkins at 954-828-5509 or 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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